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LICENSED 1007
GHOST FACE® - PLUS

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Tie Belt
Ghost Face® Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

1074
BLEEDING GHOST FACE® - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Tie Belt
Gloves
Bleeding Ghost
Face® Mask
Hand-Held Pump with
Theatrical Blood
2 fl. oz (59.14mL) of
Theatrical Blood

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

126292GF
FIELD OF SCREAMS - CHILD

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Bandana

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/9974.html
http://www.fun-world.net/1074.html
http://www.fun-world.net/126292GF.html


126394
GHOST FACE® JERSEY DRESS - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XLarge 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

126852
GHOST FACE® GLAMOUR - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Dress
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

126854
GHOST FACE GLAMOUR - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Dress
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

126974
DELUXE BLING GHOST FACE® - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Sparkle
Dress w/Lace-Up
Neckline
Bling Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/126394.html
http://www.fun-world.net/126852.html
http://www.fun-world.net/126854.html
http://www.fun-world.net/126974.html


126984
BLOODY BLING GHOST FACE® - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Gown
Belt
Gloves
Bling Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

126994
BLING DEVIL FACE - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Gown
Belt
Bling Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

127491
SCREAM FOR THE TEAM! - TODDLER

What's Included:
Graphic Print Dress
2 Poms

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
S 24 MOS/2T
L 3T/4T
XL Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

127492
SCREAM FOR THE TEAM! - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
2 Poms
Knee Socks

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/126984.html
http://www.fun-world.net/126994.html
http://www.fun-world.net/127491.html
http://www.fun-world.net/127492.html


127494
SCREAM FOR THE TEAM! - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
2 Poms
Socks

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

133152
E.L. GHOST FACE® - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt
Light-Up Mask
Battery Pack
*Requires 2 x AA
Batteries (NOT
INCLUDED)

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

133154
E.L. GHOST FACE® - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt
Light-Up Mask
Battery Pack

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

133792
GHOST FACE® PIGGYBACK INFLATBLE - CHILD

What's Included:
Inflatable Suit
Fan
Battery Box
Requires 4 x AA
Batteries - NOT
INCLUDED

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/127494.html
http://www.fun-world.net/133152.html
http://www.fun-world.net/133154.html
http://www.fun-world.net/133792.html


133794
GHOST FACE® PIGGYBACK INFLATABLE - ADULT

What's Included:
Inflatable Suit
Fan
Battery Box
Requires 4 x AA
Batteries - NOT
INCLUDED

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

134131
SCREAM TEAM VARSITY JACKET - TODDLER

What's Included:
Jacket

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large 3T/4T
XL 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

134212
GHOST FACE® GUN POWDER - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

134214
GHOST FACE® GUN POWDER - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/133794.html
http://www.fun-world.net/134131.html
http://www.fun-world.net/134212.html
http://www.fun-world.net/134214.html


134262
GHOST FACE® AGED - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Mask
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

134263
GHOST FACE® AGED - TEEN

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

134264
GHOST FACE® AGED - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Mask
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

134265
GHOST FACE® AGED - PLUS

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Mask
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/134262.html
http://www.fun-world.net/134263.html
http://www.fun-world.net/134264.html
http://www.fun-world.net/134264.html


134322
GHOST FACE® WHEELCHAIR ADAPTIVE - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
S 4/6
M* 7/8
L 10/12

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

134364
GHOST FACE® AGED DELUXE - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

134365
GHOST FACE® AGED DELUXE - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

135861
GHOST FACE® - TODDLER

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
w/Attached Belt
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large 3T/4T
XL 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/134322.html
http://www.fun-world.net/134364.html
http://www.fun-world.net/134364.html
http://www.fun-world.net/135861.html


136121
GHOST FACE® PARTY SUIT - INFANT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Hat

Assortment:
1PCS XS(0-6MO)
2PCS S(6-12MO)
2PCS M(12-18MO)
1PCS L(18-24MO)

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

137052
25TH ANNIVERSARY MOVIE GHOST FACE® - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

137054
25TH ANNIVERSARY MOVIE GHOST FACE® - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

137222
LU FADE MOUTH GHOST FACE® - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt
Mask w/Battery Box
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/136121.html
http://www.fun-world.net/137052.html
http://www.fun-world.net/137054.html
http://www.fun-world.net/137222.html


137414
PATRIOTIC GHOST FACE® - ADULT

What's Included:
Mask
Hooded Robe
Belt
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

137432
GHOST FACE® HOCKEY JERSEY AND MASK - CHILD

What's Included:
Shirt
Mask
Printed Front & Back

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

137434
GHOST FACE® HOCKEY JERSEY AND MASK - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt
Mask
Printed Front & Back

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

138252N
GHOST FACE® FLUORESCENT ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt
Gloves
FLUO Mask

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/137414.html
http://www.fun-world.net/137432.html
http://www.fun-world.net/137434.html
http://www.fun-world.net/138252.html


138254
GHOST FACE® FLUORESCENT ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt
Gloves
FLUO Mask

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted:
138254N Neon
Orange Mask
138254G Neon Green
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

138364
DEVIL FACE® BLING - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt
Gloves
Red Rhinestone Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

8774
BLEEDING GHOST FACE® - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Tie Belt
Gloves
Bleeding Ghost
Face® Mask
Hand-Held Pump with
Theatrical Blood
2 fl. oz (59.14mL) of
Theatrical Blood

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

8874
GHOST FACE® - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Tie Belt
Ghost Face® Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 12

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
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8874L
GHOST FACE® - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Tie Belt
Ghost Face® Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

8875
GHOST FACE® - TEEN

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Tie Belt
Ghost Face® Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up to 5'7"/150 lbs

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

9974
GHOST FACE® - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Tie Belt
Ghost Face® Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

GHOST FACE
protected under
worldwide
copyright registration
and is the exclusive
property of Fun World
Div. Easter Unlimited
Inc. All Rights
Reserved.

105812
DEVIL FACE - DEAD BY DAYLIGHT (TM) - CHILD

What's Included:
Shirt
Hooded Tunic
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

©2015 - 2024 and
BEHAVIOUR DEAD BY
DAYLIGHT
and other related
trademarks & logos
belong
to Behaviour Interactive
Inc.
All Rights Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/8874.html
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105814
DEVIL FACE - DEAD BY DAYLIGHT (TM) - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt
Hooded Tunic
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

©2015 - 2024 and
BEHAVIOUR DEAD BY
DAYLIGHT
and other related
trademarks & logos
belong
to Behaviour Interactive
Inc.
All Rights Reserved.

105822
VIPER FACE - DEAD BY DAYLIGHT (TM) - CHILD

What's Included:
Robe
Hooded Vest
Mask
Belt
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

©2015 - 2024 and
BEHAVIOUR DEAD BY
DAYLIGHT
and other related
trademarks & logos
belong
to Behaviour Interactive
Inc.
All Rights Reserved.

105824
VIPER FACE - DEAD BY DAYLIGHT (TM) - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe
Hooded Vest
Mask
Belt
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large 6'/200 lbs.
Medium 5'10"/180 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

©2015 - 2024 and
BEHAVIOUR DEAD BY
DAYLIGHT
and other related
trademarks & logos
belong
to Behaviour Interactive
Inc.
All Rights Reserved.

105832
SCORCHED GHOST FACE® - DEAD BY DAYLIGHT (TM)

What's Included:
Mask w/Hood
Sleeveless Coat
2 Belts
Shirt
2 Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

©2015 - 2024 and
BEHAVIOUR DEAD BY
DAYLIGHT
and other related
trademarks & logos
belong
to Behaviour Interactive
Inc.
All Rights Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/105814.html
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105842
ICEBOUND PHANTOM DEAD BY DAYLIGHT(TM)- CHILD

What's Included:
Graphic Print Shirt
Hooded Robe with 3
Molded PVC Icicles
½ Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

©2015 - 2024 and
BEHAVIOUR DEAD BY
DAYLIGHT
and other related
trademarks & logos
belong
to Behaviour Interactive
Inc.
All Rights Reserved.

105844
ICEBOUND PHANTOM DEAD BY DAYLIGHT(TM) - ADULT

What's Included:
Graphic Print Shirt
Hooded Robe with 3
Molded PVC Icicles
½ Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

©2015 - 2024 and
BEHAVIOUR DEAD BY
DAYLIGHT
and other related
trademarks & logos
belong
to Behaviour Interactive
Inc.
All Rights Reserved.

105872
MASQUERADE GHOST FACE® DEAD BY DAYLIGHT-CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Coat
Vest Front w/Jabot
Belt
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

©2015 - 2024 and
BEHAVIOUR DEAD BY
DAYLIGHT
and other related
trademarks & logos
belong
to Behaviour Interactive
Inc.
All Rights Reserved.

105874
MASQUERADE GHOST FACE® DEAD BY DAYLIGHT-ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Coat
Vest Front w/Jabot
Belt
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

©2015 - 2024 and
BEHAVIOUR DEAD BY
DAYLIGHT
and other related
trademarks & logos
belong
to Behaviour Interactive
Inc.
All Rights Reserved.
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http://www.fun-world.net/105842.html
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105882
PHROG - I SEE YOU - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Top
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

Copyright © 2024 ISY
HOLDINGS LLC
All Rights Reserved.

105884
PHROG - I SEE YOU - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Top
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

Copyright © 2024 ISY
HOLDINGS LLC
All Rights Reserved.

102691
POPEYE® - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit w/Muscle
Arms
Booties
Hat
Spinach Can

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 0/6 MOS
S 6/12 MOS
M 12/18 MOS
L 18/24 MOS

Link:
fun-world.net

© 2024 King Features
Syndicate Inc.
TM Hearst Holdings
Inc.

102721
POPEYE® - TODDLER

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Belt
Muscle Arms
Hat

Assortment:
4 Pcs. 102721S Small
2 Pcs. 102721L Large

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

© 2024 King Features
Syndicate Inc.
TM Hearst Holdings
Inc.
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102722
POPEYE® - CHILD

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Belt
Muscle Arms
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

© 2024 King Features
Syndicate Inc.
TM Hearst Holdings
Inc.

102724
POPEYE® - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Belt
Muscle Arms
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

© 2024 King Features
Syndicate Inc.
TM Hearst Holdings
Inc.

102725
POPEYE® - PLUS

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Belt
Muscle Arms
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

© 2024 King Features
Syndicate Inc.
TM Hearst Holdings
Inc.

102734
OLIVE OYL® - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Wig

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14
XL 16/18

Link:
fun-world.net

© 2024 King Features
Syndicate Inc.
TM Hearst Holdings
Inc.
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102735
OLIVE OYL® - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress
Wig

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits
16W/20W

Link:
fun-world.net

© 2024 King Features
Syndicate Inc.
TM Hearst Holdings
Inc.

102744
SASSY OLIVE OYL® - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Wig

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
XS 0/4
SM 2/8
ML 10/14
XL 16/18

Link:
fun-world.net

© 2024 King Features
Syndicate Inc.
TM Hearst Holdings
Inc.

118234
LOST PUPPY - ADULT

What's Included:
Stuffed Bodysuit
Polka Dot Dress w/
Stuffed Puppy
Sign

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

INSPIRED BY ERIC J.
DECETIS' CARTOON
"LOST PUPPY" ERIC
J. DECETIS.
ALL RIGHTS
RESERVED.

133772
THE BANSHEE GHOST - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe w/Belt
Long Finger Gloves
Mask
Fused EVA Chest
w/3D Bones

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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133774
THE BANSHEE GHOST - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe w/Belt
Long Finger Gloves
Mask
Fused EVA Chest
w/3D Bones

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

134012
BLEEDING ALIEN SPAWN TM - CHILD

What's Included:
Mask
Hooded Robe
Tubing/Hand Pump
Theatrical 'Alien
Blood'
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

134022
ALIEN INVADER - CHILD

What's Included:
Mask
Jumpsuit

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted
134022B Blue
134022GY Grey

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

134022B
ALIEN INVADER - CHILD

What's Included:
Mask
Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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134022GY
ALIEN INVADER - CHILD

What's Included:
Mask
Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

134024
ALIEN INVADER - ADULT

What's Included:
Mask
Jumpsuit

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted
134024B Blue
134024GY Grey

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

134062
ALIEN SPAWN TM - CHILD

What's Included:
Mask
Hood w/Collar
Robe

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

134064
ALIEN SPAWN TM - ADULT

What's Included:
Mask
Hood w/Collar
Robe

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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137702
SILENT SCREAMER - CHILD

What's Included:
Mask
Hooded Robe
Belt
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

137704
SILENT SCREAMER - ADULT

What's Included:
Mask
Hooded Robe
Belt
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

INFANT COSTUMES 116731
LI'L DRAC - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Cape with Bow Tie

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 6/12 MOS
Large 12/24 MOS

Link:
fun-world.net
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117221
BABY BOO! - TODDLER

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 24 MOS

Link:
fun-world.net

116911
CUDDLY LION - TODDLER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit with Tail
Hood

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

116941
LITTLE STRIPE KITTEN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit with Tail
Mittens
Hood

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

117041
LITTLE STRIPE KITTEN - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Footed Jumpsuit
w/Tail
Hood
Snap Open/Close
Inseam

Assortment:
6S 6L or 3S & 3L

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 6/12 MOS
Large 12/24 MOS

Link:
fun-world.net
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117161
LI'L RACCOON - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Footed Jumpsuit
w/Tail
Hood
Open/Close Inseam

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 6/12 MOS
Large 12/24 MOS

Link:
fun-world.net

117391
WOLF CUB - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Footed Jumpsuit
Tail
Hood
Snap Open/Close
Inseam

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 6/12 MOS
Large 12/24 MOS

Link:
fun-world.net

9649
PUMPKIN CUTIE PIE - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Tunic
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 24 MOS

Link:
fun-world.net

9653
LI'L BUMBLE BEE - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Tunic
Wings
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 24 MOS

Link:
fun-world.net
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9666
BABY BUG - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Wings

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 24 MOS

Link:
fun-world.net

9667
CUDDLY LION - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Footed Jumpsuit
w/Tail
Hood

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 6/12 MOS
Large 12/24 MOS

Link:
fun-world.net

TODDLER GIRLS COSTUMES 111191
LI'L GRAMMY - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Cap with Plush Hair
Fun Specs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net
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112591
FUNKY PUNK BONES - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Sleevelets
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

119321
CARNEVIL CLOWN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress w/Collar and
Poms
Knee Socks
Ruffle Boot Cuffs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
S 24 MOS/2T
L 3T/4T
XL Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

126231
SCHOOLGIRL WITCH - TODDLER

What's Included:
Coat Dress
Hat
No Lens Fun Specs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large 3T/4T
XL 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

126231XL
SCHOOLGIRL WITCH - TODDLER

What's Included:
Coat Dress
Hat
No Lens Fun Specs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler XL 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net
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126261
WIND-UP DOLLY - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress w/Wind-Up Key
Hair Bow Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
S 24 MOS/2T
L 3T/4T
XL Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

113311
HONEY BUNNY - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress w/Tail
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

114121
CATARINA - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Mitts
Headband with Ears

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

116641
TIGERRR - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Ear Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
S 24 MOS/2T
L 3T/4T
XL Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net
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116651
RAINBOW UNICORN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Hooded Jumpsuit
Tail

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
S 24 MOS/2T
L 3T/4T
XL Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

119891
WOODLAND FAIRY - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress with Wings
Hair Accessory

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
S 24 MOS/2T
L 3T/4T
XL Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

119961
RUBY VAMP - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Lace Crown

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
S 24 MOS/2T
L 3T/4T
XL Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

121711
SWEET RACCOON - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Eye Mask
Striped Stockings
Hood

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 3T/4T
Large 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net
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123251
POLKA DOT MONSTER - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Hood
Capelet
Mitts
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

126241
PRETTY KITTY - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Mitts
Ear Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
S 24 MOS/2T
L 3T/4T
XL Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

111511
QUEEN OF HEARTS - TODDLER

What's Included:
Gown
Hair Accessory

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large 3T/4T
XL 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

113331S
CAPTAIN CUTIE - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress with Belt
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 24MOS/2T

Link:
fun-world.net
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1558
HIGH SEAS BUCCANEER - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Belt
Hat with Bandana
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

111021
NATIVE AMERICAN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

111091
BIG TOP FUN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Hat on Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
S 24 MOS/2T
L 3T/4T
XL Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

113261
CARNIVAL CUTIE - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Headband Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large 3T/4T
XL 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net
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127081
CARNY CLOWN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress
Collar
Mini Hat Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
S 24 MOS/2T
L 3T/4T
XL Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

123451
PEACE & LOVE HIPPIE - TODDLER

What's Included:
Dress w/attached
Vest
Headband
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

TODDLER BOYS COSTUMES 110251
DR. LITTLES - TODDLER

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Examination Coat
Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net
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116221
GNOME - TODDLER

What's Included:
Top with Attached
Vest and Belt Front
Pants with Boot Tops
Plush Beard
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

116221S
GNOME - TODDLER

What's Included:
Top with Attached
Vest and Belt Front
Pants with Boot Tops
Plush Beard
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 24MOS/2T

Link:
fun-world.net

116871
ROCKET SHIP - TODDLER

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

130751PR
PHOTOREAL COOKIE & MILK - TODDLER

What's Included:
Cookie Apron
Milk Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net
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136001
SKELETON JUMPSUIT - TODDLER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Cap
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

137271S
LI'L DOCTOR - TODDLER

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Examination Coat
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 24MOS/2T

Link:
fun-world.net

137601
SPORT BALL TODDLER ASST

Case Pack:  12

Link:
fun-world.net

1516
HAPPY SKELETON - TODDLER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Jacket
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net
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1523
TOTALLY SKELE-BONES - TODDLER

What's Included:
Hooded Jumpsuit
Mask
Gloves
Shoe Covers

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted:
1523G Green
1523W White

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 3T/4T
Large 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

1544
LI'L CHAMP - TODDLER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Hooded Robe
Belt
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

9762
PLUMP PUMPKIN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Tunic
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

9787
SCARY SKELETON - TODDLER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net
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111371
T-REX - TODDLER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit with Tail
Hood

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large 3T/4T
XL 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

110231
PIZZA SLICE - TODDLER

What's Included:
Pizza Slice Shape
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

114891
TRAIN ENGINEER - TODDLER

What's Included:
Overalls
Hat
Neckerchief

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

114891XL
TRAIN ENGINEER - TODDLER

What's Included:
Overalls
Neckerchief
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler XL 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net
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130441
BIG TOP CLOWN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Collar

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

137321
MAGICIAN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Cape
Hat w/Bunny Puppet
Vest w/attached
Sleeves Shirt Front
and
Bow Tie

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

137321S
MAGICIAN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Cape
Hat w/Bunny Puppet
Vest w/attached
Sleeves Shirt Front
and
Bow Tie

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

137461
CARNIVAL CLOWN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Collar
Bucket Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net
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9780
PROMOTIONAL TODDLER ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
3 Styles Assorted
9762 Pumpkin 2S/4L
110251 Dr. Littles
1S/2L
9787 Scary Skeleton
1S/2L

Assortment:

Case Pack:  12

Available Sizes:
Toddler 3T/4T

Link:
fun-world.net

GIRLS COSTUMES

114022
PILGRIM GIRL - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Apron
Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

114042L
COLONIAL GIRL - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown with Apron
Mop Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

35

http://www.fun-world.net/9780.html
http://www.fun-world.net/114022.html
http://www.fun-world.net/114042.html


115252
LACE ANGEL - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Wings
Headband
Waist Sash

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

119452XL
OUT OF THIS WORLD - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Overskirt
Choker
Gloves
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
XL Child 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

110962
MISS KITTY - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress with Tail
Mitts
Hood
Mini Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

112342
SPOTTED SWEETIE - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Dress with
Ears
Choker
Fingerless Mitts
Tail
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net
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113352
SWEET SLOTH - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hood
Fingerless Mitts

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

113352S
SWEET SLOTH - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hood
Fingerless Mitts

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

113492
PRETTY PUSSYCAT - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Mitts
Ear Headband
Knee Socks

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

114122
CATARINA - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Mitts
Headband with Ears

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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114972
PRETTY LEOPARD - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Tail
Heaband with Ears

Assortment:
6S 6M 6L or
2S/2M/2L

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

115882
LION

What's Included:
Dress with Tail
Hood
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

115992
RAINBOW SEQUIN UNICORN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Horn Headband
Detachable Fabric
Wings
Detachable Tail

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

116482L
ROSE GOLD LEOPARD - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress w/Tail
Headband
Mitts

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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116642
TIGERRR - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Ear Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

118062
TIGRESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress with attached
Tail
2 Sleevlets
2 Leg Warmers
Headband with Ears

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

119542
WILD WOLFIE - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hood
Mitts
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

121142
SNOW LEOPARD - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress w/Attached Tail
Hood
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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121712
SWEET RACCOON - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Eye Mask
Hood
Striped Stockings

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

121712L
SWEET RACCOON - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Eye Mask
Hood
Striped Stockings

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

121722
SWEET FOX - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Hood
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

121722L
SWEET FOX - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Hood
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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123182
OH DEER! - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress with attached
Tail
Headband with Ears
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10

Link:
fun-world.net

123492
WILD RAINBOW CAT - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress with Tail
Sleevelets
Headband
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

124822
SHARK - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Dress
Sleevelets

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

125122
WOLF CUB - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hood
Tail
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

41

http://www.fun-world.net/123182.html
http://www.fun-world.net/123492.html
http://www.fun-world.net/124822.html
http://www.fun-world.net/125122.html


125122M
WOLF CUB - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hood
Tail
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

125142
BEE MY HONEY

What's Included:
Dress
Wings
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

125142XL
BEE MY HONEY

What's Included:
Dress
Wings
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

126012S
NARWHAL - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Jumpsuit
Tail

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net
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126282
TEDDY BEAR - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Mitts
Hood

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126682
WITCHY KITTY - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Mitts
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126692
LOVELY LEOPARD - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Sleevelets
Leg Warmers
Ear Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126722
QUEEN BEE - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Soft Wings
Floral Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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126732
LOVE BUG - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Soft Wings
Floral Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126752
FOREST FAIRY - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Wings
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126762
MAGICAL MERMAID - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Sleevelets
Tiara

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126802
DEEP SEA DIVA - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Collar
Tiara

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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5906
PLAYFUL KITTY - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Tail
Headband with Ears

Assortment:
6S 6M 6L or
2S/2M/2L

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

113262S
CARNIVAL CUTIE - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Headband Hat
Socks
Mitts

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

119482
BIG TOP BEAUTY

What's Included:
Dress
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

119482LGG
BIG TOP BEAUTY

What's Included:
Dress
Hat

Case Pack:  3

Link:
fun-world.net
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124402M
CRAZY COLOR CLOWN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hat
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Link:
fun-world.net

115452
TWISTED CIRCUS - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Fingerless Gloves
Hat Headband
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

119322
CARNEVIL CLOWN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress w/Collar and
Poms
Gloves
Knee Highs
Ruffle Boot Cuffs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

119492
SINISTER CIRCUS - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Collar
Fingerless Mitts
Footless Tights
Headband Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net
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121512
KILLER CLOWN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress with Collar
Hat
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

122282
FREAK SHOW RINGMISTRESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Jacket
Hat on Headband
Spats

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126032B
HAUNTED HARLEQUIN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Collar
Mini Hat Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

127032
CIRCUS HARLEQUIN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Collar
Fingerless Mitts
Mini Hat Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net
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127042
CHROME CLOWN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Collar
Fingerless Mitts
Mini Hat Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

127082
CARNY CLOWN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Collar
Gloves
Mini Hat Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

123452
PEACE & LOVE HIPPIE - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress w/Attached
Vest
Headband
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

127332
FLOWER POWER HIPPIE - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Headband
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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121922
LITTLE ANGEL - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Wings
Halo Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

110472
GREEK GODDESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

118592
GODDESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

120902
ATHENA - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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126492
GLITTERING GODDESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown w/Drape
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126782
SUN GODDESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Sleeve Drapes w/
Cuffs
Headband
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

122952M
RENAISSANCE MAIDEN - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Circlet with Veil

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Link:
fun-world.net

112322
LAB BRAT - CHILD

What's Included:
Lab Coat
Dress Front
Bow Tie Choker
Pinhole Fun Specs
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net
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112472
MARIONETTE DOLL - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Sleevelets
Choker
Knee Socks
Headband with
Controller

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

112592
FUNKY PUNK BONES - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Sleevelets
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

112602
GOTHIC GIRL - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

113212
SORCERESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Gown

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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114942RF
RAINBOW SKELE-GIRL - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Sleevelets
Hair Bow
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

115472
SCARECROW - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hat
Knee Socks
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

118602
GLITTERING WITCH - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Belt
Ruffle Mitts
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

119422
SCARE SQUAD - CHILD

What's Included:
Jacket
Skirt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net
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119512
KOOL KAT - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress with attached
Tail
Glovelets
Footless Tights
Boot Covers
Headband with Ears

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10

Link:
fun-world.net

119512M
KOOL KAT - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress with attached
Tail
Glovelets
Footless Tights
Boot Covers
Headband with Ears

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Link:
fun-world.net

121652
SWEET RED HOOD - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hooded Capelet

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

123842
MOONLIGHT SORCERESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Hooded Capelet

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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124072
BROKEN DOLL - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Choker
Hair Bow
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

125522
SOULLESS REAPER - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Gown
Belt
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

125822XL
MAD SCIENTIST - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Goggles
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
XL Child 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

125892
ROLLER DERBY RASCAL - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Tinsel Epaulets

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net
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125902
DUCHESS OF DARKNESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Tiara
Choker

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126222XL
TOUGH GIRL - CHILD

What's Included:
Top
Shorts
Hooded Robe
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
XL Child 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126232
SCHOOLGIRL WITCH - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hat
Socks
Fun Specs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126252
VAMPIRE BRIDE - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Floral Veil Headband
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net
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126262
WICKED WIND-UP DOLL - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress w/Wind-Up Key
Hair Bow Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126312
VICTORIAN VAMPIRESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Choker w/Collar

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126322
VICTORIAN WITCH - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126322XL
VICTORIAN WITCH - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net
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126332
VICTORIAN BRIDE - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Headband Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126352
CELESTIAL SORCERESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Choker w/Collar
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126362
SORCERESS OF FIRE - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126372
SHY BUTTERFLY - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Fabric Wings
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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126512
WOODLAND FAIRY - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Headband
Fabric Wings

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126522
MYSTICAL MERMAID - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Tiara
Fishnet Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126532
TWILIGHT FAIRY - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Fabric Wings
Floral Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126572
WICKED QUEEN - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Gown w/Skirt
Hoop

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net
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126582
RED RIDING HOOD - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hooded Cape

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126622
DEVIL - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Horn Headband
Wings
Jabot

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126632
HOLOGRAPHIC SKELETON - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126652
BATWING BEAUTY - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress w/Collar
Horn Headband
2 Fabric Wings

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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126832
GOTHIC BEAUTY - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126862
GIDDY GHOSTIE - CHILD

What's Included:
Jacket Dress
Detachable Tie
Footless Tights
Bow Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126892
RENAISSANCE WITCH - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Vest w/attached Skirt
Hat
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

127092
BONES BRIDE - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown w/EVA Bone
Bodice
Veil/Skull Headband
Gloves w/EVA Bone
Toppers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net
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127262
GIRLIE GOTHIC DOLL - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Headband w/Hat
Lace Mitts

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

127282
A.I. DOLL - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

127442
VOODOO DOLLY - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Headband
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

127452
NOT SO NICE NURSE - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Headband
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net
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127462
DEADLY DOCTOR - CHILD

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Cap
Mask
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

127502
CREEPY COED - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress

Assortment:
4 Sizes Unevenly
Assorted:
2 x M 8/10
2 x L 12/14
1 x XL 14/16
1 x S 4/6

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

5988
STITCH WITCH - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Belt
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

116142
LACE VAMPIRESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Choker with Collar

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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124622
COUNTESSA - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Collar

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

9732
VICTORIAN VAMPIRESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Choker with Collar

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

124452
CEMETERY BRIDE - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Veil

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

124492
STARLIGHT WITCH - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net
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126672
SCARY CROW - CHILD

What's Included:
Jacket Top
w/Attached Vest Front
Pants
Hat
Collar
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

127472
NIGHTMARE NIGHTGOWN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

5899
COUNTESS OF DARKENSS - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Choker with Collar

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

9721
WITCHY WITCH - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Belt
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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9731
MORTICIA - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

112962
ZOMBIE BRIDE - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
Veil Headband
Bouquet

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

114532
ZOMBIE - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
3-D Waist Cinch

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

118502
ZOMBIE FEARLEADER - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Socks
Pom Poms

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net
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121582L
WALKING ZOMBIE - CHILD

What's Included:
Tattered Dress
Tattered Footless
Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

125462
ENCHANTED GHOST - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Dress with
Chain

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126292
FIELD GHOUL - CHILD

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Bandana

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126412
POLICE - CHILD

What's Included:
Hat
Jumpsuit
Waist Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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115232
NINJA MISS - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Wrist Guards with
Ties
Belt
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

116392
NINJA - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Jumpsuit
Mask
Belt
2 Arm Ties
1 Leg Tie

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126662
STORMY SEAS QUEEN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hat
Boot Cuffs
Fingerless Mitts

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14
XL 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

111022
NATIVE AMERICAN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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124582XL
WOLF DANCER - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hood
Shrug

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
XL Child 14/16

Link:
fun-world.net

126702
SPARKLE COWGIRL - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress w/Belt
Neckerchief
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

BOYS COSTUMES 111232K
ER DOCTOR - CHILD

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Scrub Cap
Scrub Mask
NEW BLACK
COLOR!

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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116682
BURGLAR - CHILD

What's Included:
Shirt
Cap
Eye Mask
Money Bag

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

131672
HAZMAT - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Coverall
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

137892
INFLATABLE T-REX - CHILD

What's Included:
Inflatable Suit
w/attached Gloves
Inflation Fan
Requires 4 x AA
Batteries (Not
Included)

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

1544C
CHAMP - CHILD

What's Included:
Muscle Chest/Boxer
Short Jumpsuit
Belt
Hooded Robe
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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5849
LAB COAT - CHILD

What's Included:
Lab Coat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

5852
MUSCLE SHIRT - CHILD

What's Included:
Shirt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

8727
COMPLETE ALIEN - CHILD

What's Included:
Robe
Mask
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

8748
JAILBIRD - CHILD

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Cap
Prisoner ID Number

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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9705
FRIENDLY GHOST - CHILD

What's Included:
Ghost Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

9734
GOT BUSTED - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Handcuffs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

130442
BIG TOP CLOWN - CHILD

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Collar

Assortment:
6S 6M 6L or
2S/2M/2L

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

131512
KILLER CLOWN - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Collar
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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132012
EVIL CLOWN - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Collar
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

133042
CHROME CLOWN - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Collar
Mask w/Hair

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

133372
CARNEVIL CLOWN - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Collar
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

134152
BIG TOP BLING - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Collar
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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134312
CREEPY CLOWN CHLD CSTM

What's Included:
Jumpsuit with tie
Collar
Mask with attached
wig

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

137952
SKELE-KLOWN - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Collar
Mask w/Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

138082
CARNY CHROME CLOWN MALE CHILD

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

8733
CLASSIC VAMPIRE - CHILD

What's Included:
Cape
Vest
Gloves
Cummerbund
Medallion
Bow Tie

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 12

Link:
fun-world.net
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112792
GHOUL ROBE ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted:
112792K Black
112792R Red

Case Pack:  12

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

112792K
GHOUL ROBE BLACK - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

112792R
GHOUL ROBE RED - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

113652
FADE EYE SKIN SUIT - CHILD

What's Included:
Full Body Jumpsuit
Fade Eye Mechanism
Requires 3 AA
Batteries (Not
Included)

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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117532
FADE IN/OUT SKELETON PHANTOM - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Hooded Mask
Light-Up Eyeglass
Mechanism
*Requires 3XAA
Batteries - NOT
INCLUDED

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

130112
BOBBLE HEAD PUMPKIN - CHILD

What's Included:
Robe
Hood with Collar
Gloves
Belt
Bobble Eye Pumpkin
Head

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

130112XXL
BOBBLE HEAD PUMPKIN - CHILD

What's Included:
Robe
Hood with Collar
Gloves
Belt
Bobble Eye Pumpkin
Head

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Child 2XL 16/18

Link:
fun-world.net

131422
HAUNTED MIRROR GHOUL - CHILD

What's Included:
Robe
Hooded Mirror Mask
Gloves
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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133052
ELECTRO SKULL REAPER - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe w/1/2
Belt
LU Mask
Battery Box
*REQUIRES 2 x AA
Batteries NOT
INCLUDED
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

133072
ELECTRO PUMPKIN REAPER - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Gloves
LU Mask
Battery Box
* REQUIRES 2 x AA
Batteries NOT
INCLUDED

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

133222
MAD SCIENTIST - CHILD

What's Included:
Lab Coat
Apron
Mask w/Hair

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

133222W
MAD SCIENTIST - CHILD

What's Included:
Lab Coat
Apron
Mask w/Hair

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

76

http://www.fun-world.net/133052.html
http://www.fun-world.net/133072.html
http://www.fun-world.net/133222.html
http://www.fun-world.net/133222.html


133662
COSMIC ALIEN FADE I/O - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
LU Eye Mechanism
Hooded Mask
3 x AA Batteries
Required (Not
Included)

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

133762
EVIL DEMON FADE IN/OUT - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
LU Fade-Eye
Mechanism
Hooded Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

133782
DAY OF THE DEAD REAPER - CHILD

What's Included:
Robe
Mask w/Hood
Gloves
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

134092
SKELE-REAPER - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Poncho
Mask
Long Finger Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net
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134172
LIGHT-UP BIO-HAZARD - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Jumpsuit
Gloves
Mask
Requires 2 x AA
Batteries (Not
Included)

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

134282
E.L. PHANTOM CHLD

What's Included:
Robe
Belt
Gloves
Hood with see-
through mask
Light Up Mask
Battery Pack

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

134432
EVIL SCAR-CROW - CHILD

What's Included:
Top
Collar
Gloves w/Cuffs
Hat
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

134812
FADE EYE DESERT DWELLER - CHILD

What's Included:
Robe
Hood
Fade Eye Mechanism
Belt
Gloves
* Requires 2xAA
Batteries - Not
Included.

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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134872
PLAGUE DOCTOR - CHILD

What's Included:
Robe
Hood w/attached
Capelet
Mask
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

135682
MIDNIGHT REAPER - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Light-Up Chest
Gloves
Mask
Belt
* Try-Me Includes 1 x
CR2025 Battery

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

136412
E.L.ALIEN - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Mask w/E.L. Eyes
Belt
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

136922
SKELETON-SQUAD - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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137662
AREA-51 ALIEN CHLD CSTM

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Metallic Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

137722
PIT DWELLER - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Hooded Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

137872
DEVIL - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe w/Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

137882
SKELETON - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Hood

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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137992
BLOOD RAIN REAPER - CHILD

What's Included:
Robe
Hooded Capelet
Rope Belt
2 Gloves
Latex Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

138342
A.I. ASSASSIN CHLD CSTM

What's Included:
Hooded jumpsuit
Metallic mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

5813
WEREWOLF ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
Torn Shirt
Plush Gloves
Mask

Assortment:
1 Pc. M 8/10 Brown
1 Pc. L 12/14 Brown
2 Pcs. M 8/10 Silver
Grey
2 Pcs. L 12/14 SIlver
Grey

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

5877
FADE IN/OUT UNKNOWN PHANTOM - CHILD

What's Included:
Robe
Hood
Gloves
Belt
Glasses with Fade
Mechanism
Requires 3 X AA
Batteries - Not
Included.

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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5892
MANIAC MECHANIC - CHILD

What's Included:
Coveralls

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

8710K
UNKNOWN PHANTOM - CHILD

What's Included:
Robe
Hooded Mask
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

8734
GRAVE REAPER - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt
Mask
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 12

Link:
fun-world.net

8736/38
TOTALLY SKELEBONES - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Jumpsuit
Mask
Gloves
Shoe Covers
3M Green/3M White
3L Green/3L White

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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8736/38W
TOTALLY SKELEBONES - WHITE - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Jumpsuit
Mask
Gloves
Shoe Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

9738
GRIM REAPER - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

9739
HORROR ROBE - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 12

Link:
fun-world.net

137962
PUNK ROCK ZOMBIE - CHILD

What's Included:
Shirt
Vest
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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5919
SKELETON ZOMBIE - CHILD

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Mask
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

5957M
ZOMBIE DOCTOR - CHILD

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Scrub Mask
Mask
Cap
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Link:
fun-world.net

8789
COMPLETE ZOMBIE - CHILD

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Gloves
Mask with Wig

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

110092
SKULL LORD NINJA ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Top
Pants
Armor Tunic
Mask
Wrist Guards
Shin Guards
Ties
6 Silver (2S/2M/2L)
6 Red (2S/2M/2L)

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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131602
SILVER MIRROR NINJA - CHILD

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Tunic with Belt
Ankle Guards
Wrist Guards
Hood with Mirror
Mask
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

134162
NINJA GUARD ASST CHLD CSTM

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

134162B
BLUE/NINJA GUARD AST CHLD CSTM

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

134162R
RED/NINJA GUARD ASST CHLD CSTM

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net
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134192G
GREEN/DEMON NINJA ASST CHLD

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

134192R
RED/DEMON NINJA CHLD ASST

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

137252SLM
COBRA NINJA ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Shirt
Pants
Tunic
Arm Guards
Shin Guards
Face Mask

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

137252SLS
COBRA NINJA ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Shirt
Pants
Tunic
Arm Guards
Shin Guards
Face Mask

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net
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137252T
LU COBRA NINJA ASSORTMENT - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Shirt
Pants
Tunic
Arm Guards
Shin Guards
Face Mask
Battery Pack
Requires 4 x LR44
Batteries Included

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
137252TR Red
137252TB Blue
137252TSL Silver

Case Pack:  12

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

137252TR
LU RED COBRA NINJA

What's Included:
Hooded Shirt
Pants
Tunic
Arm Guards
Shin Guards
Face Mask
Battery Pack
** Requires xx
Batteries

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

8707
BLACK NINJA - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Top
Pants
Mask
Belt
Ankle Ties
Wrist Ties

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

8708
WHITE NINJA - CHILD

What's Included:
Hooded Top
Pants
Mask
Wrist Ties
Ankle Ties
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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112982M
OLD WEST SHERIFF - CHILD

What's Included:
Coat
Sheriff Star
Vest
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Link:
fun-world.net

131022
NATIVE AMERICAN - CHILD

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

112832
SKULL PIRATE - CHILD

What's Included:
Shirt/Vest Front with
Side Ties
Pants

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

113062
AUTHENTIC DELTA FORCE - CHILD

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Vest
Boonie Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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117212
SKULL SOLDIER - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Skull Print Balaclava
Vest
Belt
Thigh Holster
Knee Pads
Headphones
Tactical Glasses*
(NOVELTY
GLASSES)

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

117212S
SKULL SOLDIER - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Skull Print Balaclava
Vest
Belt
Thigh Holster
Knee Pads
Headphones
Tactical Glasses*
(NOVELTY
GLASSES)

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Link:
fun-world.net

131112
NAVY SEAL - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Vest
Hat
Belt with Holster and
Leg Belt
Knee Pads

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

110232
PHOTOREAL PIZZA SLICE - CHILD

What's Included:
Pizza Slice Shape
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 12

Link:
fun-world.net
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112492
PHOTOREAL CHEESEBURGER - CHILD

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

135192
PHOTOREAL TACO - CHILD

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

135642
PHOTOREAL HOT DOG - CHILD

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

137732
BURRITO CHILD CSTM

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net
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112632
BOYS ECONOMY ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
112802 JOLLY
ROGER PIRATE
112832 SKULL
PIRATE
112652K SKULL
NINJA (BLACK)
112652R SKULL
NINJA (RED)
112792R GHOUL
ROBE (RED)
112792K GHOUL
ROBE (BLACK)
112742 VAMPIRE

Assortment:
2 Pcs. 112802 1S/1M
3 Pcs. 112832
1S/1M/1L
6 Pcs. 112652
2S/2M/2L (3L/3R)
6 Pcs. 112792 2M/2L
(2K/2R)
3 Pcs. 112742
1S/1M/1L

Case Pack:  18

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

9700G
PROMOTIONAL GIRLS ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
9714 - 1S 1M 1L
9721 - 1S 1M 1L
9730 - 1S 1M 1L
9731 - 1S 1M 1L
9732 - 1S 1M 1L
111232 - 1S 1M 1L

Case Pack:  18

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

TEEN BOYS COSTUMES 131513
KILLER CLOWN - TEEN

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Mask
Collar

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up to 5'7"/150 lbs

Link:
fun-world.net
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LADIES COSTUMES 110174
JAILHOUSE HONEY - ADULT

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Cap
Prisoner ID Number

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

1106
MOTHER SUPERIOR - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
2 Piece Veil
Collar
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

110814
MARY - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress with Attached
Belt & Cloak
Veil

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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119024
FLIRTY FRUIT ADULT ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Headband

Assortment:
2 Styles Assorted:
119024B Strawberry
119024P Pineapple

Case Pack:  12

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

5774
GOTH MAIDEN WITCH - PLUS

What's Included:
Gown
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits
16W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net

9904
WITCH - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Belt
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

9910
NUN - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Veil

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net
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112604
GOTHIC GIRL - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

115474
SCARECROW - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Belt
Knee Highs
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

116624
INFECTIOUS DISEASE DOCTOR - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Cap
Mask
Examination Coat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

122144
SAY AHHHH! NURSE - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Nurse Cap
Stethoscope
2 Shot Syringes

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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123844
MOONLIGHT SORCERESS - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Gown

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

124044
MISS DARKNESS - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

124064
SEXY SISTER - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Veil

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

124454
CEMETERY BRIDE - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Veil Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

95

http://www.fun-world.net/123844.html
http://www.fun-world.net/124044.html
http://www.fun-world.net/124064.html
http://www.fun-world.net/124454.html


124494
STARLIGHT WITCH - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

125134
BURGLAR BABE - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Eye Mask
Cap
Money Bag
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

125524
SOULLESS REAPER - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Gown
Belt
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

125894L
ROLLER DERBY RASCAL - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Tinsel Epaulets

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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126254
VAMPIRE BRIDE - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Floral Veil
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126334
VICTORIAN BRIDE - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Hat w/Veil

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126335
VICTORIAN BRIDE - PLUS

What's Included:
Gown
Mini Hat Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
1X 16W/20W
2X 22W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net

126384B
BLUE BUTTERFLY BONES - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Fabric Wings
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

97

http://www.fun-world.net/126254.html
http://www.fun-world.net/126334.html
http://www.fun-world.net/126334.html
http://www.fun-world.net/126384B.html


126484
DARK SENORITA - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Veil Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126514
WOODLAND FAIRY - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Floral Headband
Fabric Wings w/Finger
Loops

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126524
MYSTICAL MERMAID - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Fishnet Gloves
Tiara

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126534
TWILIGHT FAIRY - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Floral Headband
Fabric Wings

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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126574
WICKED QUEEN - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Gown w/Skirt
Hoop

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126614
STITCH WITCH - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Hat
Waist Cinch

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126634
HOLOGRAPHIC SKELETON - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126704
SPARKLE COWGIRL - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress w/Belt
Neckerchief
Sleeve Puffs
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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126744
FANCY FELINE - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Tail
Ear Headband
Choker

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126754
FOREST FAIRY - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Wings
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126794
FOREST QUEEN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Cape
Waist Cinch
Headpiece

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126834
GOTHIC BEAUTY - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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126884
MONSTER MOM - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown w/Attached
Sleeve Drapes
Choker

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126894
RENAISSANCE WITCH - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Belt
Witch hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

127284
AI DOLL ADLT CSTM

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

127454
NOT SO NICE NURSE - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Gloves
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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127464
DEADLY DOCTOR - ADULT

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Cap
Mask
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
M 5'8"/160 lbs.
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.
Adult Small 4/6
Adult Medium 8/10

Link:
fun-world.net

127504
CREEPY COED - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

5113
NEVERLAND FAIRY - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress with Belt
Shoulder Tatters
Apron
Wand
Wings

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

5137L
LEGGY LADYBUG - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Wings
Antennae Headband
Thigh Highs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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9957
NAUGHTY NUN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Veil

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126784
SUN GODDESS ADLT CSTM

What's Included:
Dress
Belt
Arm Bands with
Drape
Headpiece

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

5139
GREEK GODDESS - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

110014L
RENAISSANCE LADY - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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1106W
SISTER SCARY - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Headpiece with
attached Collar and
Veil
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200
lbs./14

Link:
fun-world.net

116534
POSSESSED NUN - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Habit (Hood/Collar)
Veil
Gloves
Necklace

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits 4/14

Link:
fun-world.net

121814
HOODED GOWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Gown

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

124074
BROKEN DOLL - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Footless Tights
Hair Bow
Choker

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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124084
DIA DE LOS MUERTOS - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Sleevelets
Footless Tights
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

124084S
DIA DE LOS MUERTOS - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Sleevelets
Footless Tights
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult SM 2/8

Link:
fun-world.net

125824
MAD SCIENTIST - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Gloves
Goggles

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

125934
ONYX ANGEL - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Halo
Wings

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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126674
SCARY CROW - ADULT

What's Included:
Jacket Top
w/Attached Vest Front
Pants
Collar
Rope Belt
Hat Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

127444
VOODOO DOLLY - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Headband
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

127444S
VOODOO DOLLY - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Headband
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

127474
NIGHTMARE NIGHTGOWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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9935
MADAM MORTICIA - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To Size 14

Link:
fun-world.net

115434
FREAK SHOW CLOWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Hat on Hair Clip
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

119324
CARNEVIL CLOWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Gloves
Knee Socks
Boot Cuffs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

121514
KILLER CLOWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress with Collar
Hat
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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122284
FREAK SHOW RINGMISTRESS - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Jacket
Hat on Headband
Spats

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

127044
CHROME CLOWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Collar
Mini Hat Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

127084
CARNY CLOWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Collar
Gloves
Mini Hat Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

110284S
SODA SHOP SWEETIE - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Belt
Neckerchief

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult SM 2/8

Link:
fun-world.net
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5028
50'S GIRL - ADULT

What's Included:
Jacket
Capri Pants
Neck Scarf

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

5028S
50'S GIRL - ADULT

What's Included:
Jacket
Capri Pants
Neck Scarf

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult SM 2/8

Link:
fun-world.net

120254
FEELIN' GROOVY - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Hair Tie

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

123454
PEACE & LOVE HIPPIE - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress w/Attached
Vest
Headband
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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126404
GROOVY BABY! - ADULT

What's Included:
Top w/Vest
Pants
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126404L
GROOVY BABY! - ADULT

What's Included:
Top w/Vest
Pants
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126714
PSYCHEDELIC HIPPIE - ADULT

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

127334
FLOWER POWER HIPPIE - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Headband
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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124204
DISCO DIVA - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Headscarf

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

127064
DISCO QUEEN - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

121504
80'S TRACK SUIT - ADULT

What's Included:
Top
Pants

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

122564
80'S POP PARTY - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Fishnet Gloves
Hair Tie

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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125634
80'S TRACK SUIT - ADULT

What's Included:
Jacket
Pants

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126414
POLICE - ADULT

What's Included:
Hat
Jumpsuit
Tank Top
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126434
ASTRONAUT - ADULT

What's Included:
Hat
Jumpsuit
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net

116394
SEXY NINJA WARRIOR - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Jumpsuit
Belt
Wrist Ties
Leg Tie
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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111024
NATIVE AMERICAN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

121694XS
POW WOW! - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Belt
Arm Cuffs
Ankle Cuffs
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult XS 0/4

Link:
fun-world.net

122844
PIRATE QUEEN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Belt
Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

126024
QUEEN OF THE SEAS - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Bandana Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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126024S
QUEEN OF THE SEAS - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Bandana Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult SM 2/8

Link:
fun-world.net

126664
STORMY SEAS QUEEN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Hat
Boot Cuffs
Wrist Wraps

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

114944RF
RAINBOW FOIL SKELETON - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

114944RG
ROSE GOLD SPARKLE BONES SKELETON - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net
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125994
RODEO RIDER - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

PLUS LADIES COSTUMES

110815
MARY - PLUS

What's Included:
Gown with attached
Cloak and Belt
Veil with Hair Comb

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits
16W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net

1190
MOTHER SUPERIOR - PLUS

What's Included:
Gown
2 Piece Veil
Collar
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits
16W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net
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112595
FUNKY PUNKY BONES - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress
Sleevelets
Bone Print Footless
Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits
16W/20W

Link:
fun-world.net

112605
GOTHIC GIRL - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
1X 16W/20W
2X 22W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net

124455
CEMETERY BRIDE - PLUS

What's Included:
Gown
Veil Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
1X 16W/20W
2X 22W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net

126485
DARK SENORITA - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress
Veil Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
1X 16W/20W
2X 22W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net
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127505
CREEPY COED - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
1X 16W/20W
2X 22W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net

9956
NAUGHTY NUN - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress
Nun Veil

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits
16W/20W

Link:
fun-world.net

110285
SODA SHOP SWEETIE - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress
Belt
Neckerchief

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits
16W/20W

Link:
fun-world.net

120255
FEELIN' GROOVY - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress
Hair Tie

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits
16W/20W

Link:
fun-world.net

117

http://www.fun-world.net/127504.html
http://www.fun-world.net/9957.html
http://www.fun-world.net/110284.html
http://www.fun-world.net/120254.html


123455
PEACE & LOVE HIPPIE - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress w/Attached
Vest
Headband
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits
16W/20W

Link:
fun-world.net

122565
80'S POP PARTY - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress
Fishnet Glovelets
Hair Tie

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits
16W/20W

Link:
fun-world.net

125635
80'S TRACK SUIT - PLUS

What's Included:
Jacket
Pants

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
1X 16W/20W
2X 22W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net

5778
GREEK GODDESS - PLUS

What's Included:
Gown
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits
16W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net
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110015
RENAISSANCE LADY - PLUS

What's Included:
Gown

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits
16W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net

124075
BROKEN DOLL - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress
Choker
Hair Bow
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
1X 16W/20W
2X 22W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net

124085
DIA DELOS MUERTOS - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress
Sleevelets
Footless Tights
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
1X 16W/20W
2X 22W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net

119325
CARNEVIL CLOWN - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress
Gloves
Knee Socks
Boot Cuffs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
1X 16W/20W
2X 22W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net
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121515
KILLER CLOWN - PLUS

What's Included:
Dress
Mini Hat on Headband
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
1X 16W/20W
2X 22W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net

MENS COSTUMES

113654
FADE EYE SKIN SUIT - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Hood
Fade Eye Mechanism

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

1158
MAXIMUM RESTRAINT - ADULT

What's Included:
Pants
Faux Straight Jacket
Face Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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1161
KILLER MECHANIC - ADULT

What's Included:
Coveralls

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

117034
SKELETON PHANTOM - ADULT

What's Included:
Mask
Hood
Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

119094
EVIL KNIGHT - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Mask with
attached Cape
Tunic
Gloves
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

133224
MAD SCIENTIST - ADULT

What's Included:
Lab Coat
Apron
Mask w/Hair

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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133764
EVIL DEMON FADE I/O - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
LU Eye Mechanism
Hooded Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

133784
THE DAY OF THE DEAD REAPER - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe
Mask with attached
Hood
Gloves
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

133944
BIG TEETH GRANNY WOLF - ADULT

What's Included:
Nightgown w/Tail
Mask with Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

133945
BIG TEETH GRANNY WOLF - PLUS

What's Included:
Nightgown w/Tail
Mask with Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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134094
SKELE-REAPER - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Poncho
Skull Mask
Long Finger Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

134124
FADE IN/OUT WICKED SISTER - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe
Hooded Mask
w/Collar
Nun Veil
LU Fade In/Out
Glasses
Battery Pack
Long Finger Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

134174
LIGHT-UP BIO-HAZARD ADLT CSTM

What's Included:
Hooded Jumpsuit
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

134274
GOTH LORD - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Cloak

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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134284
E.L. PHANTOM ADLT

What's Included:
Robe
Belt
Gloves
Hood with see
through mask
Light Up Mask
Battery Pack

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

134814
FADE EYE DESERT DWELLER - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe
Hooded Mask
Fade Eye Glassess
Mechanism
Belt
Gloves
*REQUIRES 2XAA
Batteries - NOT
INCLUDED

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

134874
PLAGUE DOCTOR - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe
Hood w/attached
Capelet
Mask
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

136414
E.L. ALIEN - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Mask w/E.L. Eyes
Belt
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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136924
SKELETON SQUAD - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
M 5'10"/180 lbs.
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137024
CELESTIAL WIZARD

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137654
RHINESTONE REAPER ADLT CSTM

What's Included:
Robe
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

137664
AREA-51 ALIEN ADLT CSTM

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Metallic Mask

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net
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137724
PIT DWELLER - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Hooded Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137874
DEVIL - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

138344
A.I. ASSASSIN - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5409
WEREWOLF ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt
Mask
Gloves

Assortment:
2 Colors Assorted:
5409B Brown
5409S Silver/Grey

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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5442
FADE IN/OUT UNKNOWN PHANTOM - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe
Hood
Gloves
Belt
Glasses with Fade
Mechanism
Requires 3 "AA"
Batteries - Not
Included.

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

9928
SKELETON - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

9936
HORROR ROBE

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

9937
GRIM REAPER - REAPER

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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9952
UNKNOWN PHANTOM - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe
Hooded Mask
Belt

Assortment:
10 Pcs. Black
2 Pcs. Red

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137504
NOBLE VAMPIRE - ADULT

What's Included:
Cloak
Vest/Shirt Front
w/attached Sleeves
and Jabot

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137644
DEMON VAMPIRE - ADULT

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

9972
COMPLETE VAMPIRE - ADULT

What's Included:
Cape
Vest Front
Cummerbund
Bow Tie
Gloves
Medallion

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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1111
COMPLETE 3D ZOMBIE - ADULT

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Gloves
Mask with Wig

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5426
LIGHT-UP GAUZE ZOMBIE - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe
Gauze Over Robe
Belt
Gloves
Hooded Mask
Fade In/Out Glasses
Requires 2"AA"
Batteries

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

131514
KILLER CLOWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Mask
Collar

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

132014
EVIL CLOWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Collar
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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133044
CHROME CLOWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Collar
Mask w/wig

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

133374
CARNEVIL CLOWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Collar
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

134154
BIG TOP BLING CLOWN ADLT

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

134314
CREEPY CLOWN ADLT CSTM

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net
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137954
SKELE-CLOWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Collar
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

138084
CARNY CLOWN MALE ADULT

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

117314
CARNY MUSCLE MAN - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Muscle Shirt
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

130444
BIG TOP CLOWN - ADULT

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Collar

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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130504
TEMPLAR KNIGHT - ADULT

What's Included:
Tunic
Hood with Collar
Head Tie
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137064
WOODLAND WARRIOR CLOAK - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Cloak

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

132044
ANUBIS - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt
Belt with Drape
(Apron)
Ankle Wraps
Wrist Wraps
Collar
Mask
Headdress

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5427
TOGA! TOGA! - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe with Shoulder
Drape
Leaf Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200
lbs./14

Link:
fun-world.net
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137084
BLINDER BAD BOY - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt Front/Vest w/Tie
Coat
Hat
Faux Pocket Watch

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

134184
PSYCHEDELIC HIPPIE ADLT

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

133164
PURPLE PAIN - ADULT

What's Included:
Coat
Dickey with attached
Jabot

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up to 44 Regular

Link:
fun-world.net

135634
80'S TRACK SUIT - ADULT

What's Included:
Pullover Top
Pants

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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137634
HIP 80'S TRACKSUIT - ADULT

What's Included:
Jacket
Pants

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

130244
SENSEI MASTER - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

131024
NATIVE AMERICAN - ADULT

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

132354
GHOST PIRATE - ADULT

What's Included:
Vest/Bone Shirt with
attached Belt and
Coat
Pants
Long Bone Gloves
Skull Mask
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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5407
CAPTAIN BLACKHEART - ADULT

What's Included:
Coat
Jabot
Belt
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

1099
TACKY TRAVELER - ADULT

What's Included:
1 Hoop Waist
Jumpsuit
1 Hawaiian Shirt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200
lbs./14

Link:
fun-world.net

110144
TOOTH FAIRY - ADULT

What's Included:
Top
Shorts
Tulle Skirt
Wings
Headpiece

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

110234
PHOTOREAL PIZZA SLICE - ADULT

What's Included:
Pizza Slice Shape
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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112514
PHOTOREAL PAIR OF SNEAKERS - ADULT

What's Included:
2 Costumes in 1 Bag!
2 Tunics
Printed Front & Back!

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200
lbs./14

Link:
fun-world.net

119204
FAT SUIT - ADULT

What's Included:
Padded Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

130614
BIG SHOT SCOT - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt
Kilt
Shoulder Tartan
Balmoral Cap
Belt w/Bottle Holster
Sock Cuffs
4 Shot Glasses

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

130615
BIG SHOT SCOT - PLUS

What's Included:
Shirt
Kilt
Shoulder Tartan
Balmoral Cap
Belt w/Bottle Holster
Sock Cuffs
4 Shot Glasses

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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130624
DR. SHOTS - ADULT

What's Included:
Lab Coat
Scrub Mask
Stethoscope
4 Shot Syringes
* PANTS NOT
INCLUDED

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

130754PR
PHOTOREAL COOKIE & MILK - ADULT

What's Included:
2 Costumes in 1 Bag!
Cookie Apron
Milk Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

130924
PEANUT BUTTER & JELLY COUPLE - ADULT

What's Included:
2 Costumes in 1 Bag!
1 Foam Peanut Butter
on Bread Tunic
1 Foam Jelly on
Bread Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200
lbs./14

Link:
fun-world.net

130954
PERFECTLY PAIRED WINE & CHEESE - ADULT

What's Included:
2 Costumes in 1 Bag
Foam Wine Bottle
Tunic
Foam Cheese Wedge
Foam Cheese Knife

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200
lbs./16W

Link:
fun-world.net
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130994
ROCK PAPER SCISSOR - 3 COSTUMES! - ADULT

What's Included:
3 Costumes in 1 Bag!
1 Rock Costume
1 Paper Costume
1 Scissor Costume

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits 4-14/STD 6'/200
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

131364
SKELE-BONER - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Mask
Gloves
Pop-Up Phallus with
Pump

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

131384
BLUNT MASTER - ADULT

What's Included:
Tunic
Lei Collar
Leaf Lei

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

131814
KING & QUEEN OF HEARTS - 2 COSTUMES! - ADULT

What's Included:
2 Costumes in 1 Bag!
King Card Tunic
Queen Card Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits 4-14/STD 6'/200
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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132264
HOT SAUCE PACKET - ADULT

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

134974
BOTTLE OF WHISKY - ADULT

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

135194
PHOTOREAL TACO - ADULT

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

135614
PHOTOREAL CHEESE & CRACKER - ADULT

What's Included:
2 Costumes in 1 Bag!
Cheese Tunic
Cracker Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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135644
PHOTOREAL HOT DOG - ADULT

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

135744
PHOTOREAL WAFFLE - ADULT

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

135754
PHOTOREAL PINEAPPLE - ADULT

What's Included:
Tunic
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

135914
AVOCADO & TOAST - ADULT

What's Included:
2 Costumes in 1 Bag
Avocado Tunic
Toast Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

140

http://www.fun-world.net/135644.html
http://www.fun-world.net/135744.html
http://www.fun-world.net/135754.html
http://www.fun-world.net/135914.html


135924
PHOTOREAL S'MORES - ADULT

What's Included:
3 Costumes in 1 Bag
Cracker Tunic
Chocolate Tunic
Marshmallow Tunic

Case Pack:  3

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

136424
HOTDOG & BEER ADLT CSTM

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

136984
CHIP & SALSA - ADULT

What's Included:
2 Costumes in 1 Bag
Salsa Tunic
Chip Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137364
I AM CANCELLED - ADULT

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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137584
BEER PONG - ADULT 2 COSTUMES IN 1 BAG!

What's Included:
2 Costumes in 1 Bag!
Cup Tunic
Ping Pong Ball
Costume

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137594
TEQUILA & LIME - ADULT 2 COSTUMES IN 1 BAG!

What's Included:
2 Costumes in 1 Bag!
Tequila Costume
Lime Costume

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137604
SPORT BALL ASSORTMENT - ADULT

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  12

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137734
BURRITO ADULT CSTM

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net
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137754
SOCCER BALL & CLEAT CSTM

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

137794
COMMANDER-IN-CUFFS - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Handcuffs w/Key
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137814
PHOTOREAL BITCOIN - ADULT

What's Included:
Tunic
Printed Front & Back

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

138204
PICKLEBALL PAIR - ADULT

What's Included:
2 Costumes in 1 Bag!
1 Paddle Apron
1 Inflatable Ball Apron

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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138214
MILF AND COOKIE COUPLE COSTUME

What's Included:
(1) milk carton tunic
(1) cookie apron

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

138264
TACO & HOT SAUCE COUPLE CSTM

What's Included:
(1) Taco tunic
(1) Hot sauce packet
tunic

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

138314
MUSTARD & KETCHUP COUPLE CSTM

What's Included:
(1) Ketchup packet
tunic
(1) Mustard packet
tunic

Case Pack:  6

Link:
fun-world.net

138374
BURRITO & TACO 2 COSTUMES 1 BAG! - ADULT

What's Included:
2 Costumes in 1 Bag!
Taco Tunic
Burrito Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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5068
ADAM & EVE - ADULT

What's Included:
2 Jumpsuits
2 Leaf Headbands

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
M 5'10"/180 lbs.
Fits Up To 6'/200
lbs./14

Link:
fun-world.net

5446
BEER KEG - ADULT

What's Included:
Beer Keg Tunic
Helmet with Beverage
Tap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5468
THANK YOU FATHER - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe
Veil
Gloves
Stuffed Tummy

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5469
KEEP UP THE FAITH - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe
Hand Held Air Pump
Pop-Up Phallus on
Tie Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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5497
COCKROACH - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

90163
BLIND REFEREE - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt
Sunglasses
Tap Stick

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

9946
TACKY TOURIST - ADULT

What's Included:
Hoop Waist Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits 4-14/STD 6'/200
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

1130
GOT BUSTED! - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Handcuffs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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114144
RABBI - ADULT

What's Included:
Coat
Scarf
Hat with Payis
Beard

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

114894L
ENGINEER - ADULT

What's Included:
Overalls
Cap
Neckerchief

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

1175
DOCTOR! DOCTOR! - PLUS

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Cap
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

1175K
ER DOCTOR - PLUS

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Scrub Cap
Scrub Mask
NEW BLACK
COLOR!

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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130184
CELL BLOCK PSYCHO - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Handcuffs
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

130944
BIG BAD GRANNY WOLF - ADULT

What's Included:
Nightgown with Tail
Mask with Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

131654
CARDINAL - ADULT

What's Included:
Cassock with Capelet
Waist Sash
Skull Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

131674
HAZMAT - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Coverall
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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131944
3 WISE MEN - ADULT

What's Included:
Caftan with attached
Belt
Headpiece

Assortment:
3 Colors Assorted
4 Pcs. 131944G
Green
4 Pcs. 131944P
Purple
4 Pcs. 131944R Red

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

135294
THE CHAIRMAN - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

136074
BANK ROBBER - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Jumpsuit
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137194
REFEREE

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Cap
Whistle

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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137894
INFLATABLE T-REX - ADULT

What's Included:
Inflatable Suit
w/attached Gloves
Removable Battery
Powered Fan
*Requires 4 x AA
Batteries (Not
Included)

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

1445
CASANOVA SMOKING JACKET - ADULT

What's Included:
Jacket
Belt
Pipe

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5052
MUSCLE SHIRT - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5419
PONTIFF - ADULT

What's Included:
Cassock with
attached Capelet
Belt
Mitre

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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5428
MAD SCIENTIST - ADULT

What's Included:
Coat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5431
MEDIEVAL MONK - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe
Hood with Capelet
Tonsure Wig
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5436
JESUS - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe with Shoulder
Drape
Crown of Thorns
Wig and Beard Set

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

9918
JAILBIRD - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Cap
ID Number

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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9926
MONK - ADULT

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

9932
PRIEST - ADULT

What's Included:
Robe

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

9934
DOCTOR! DOCTOR! - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Cap
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
One Size Fits Most
Adults

Link:
fun-world.net

9934K
ER DOCTOR - ADULT

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Scrub Cap
Scrub Mask
NEW BLACK
COLOR!

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

152

http://www.fun-world.net/9926.html
http://www.fun-world.net/9932.html
http://www.fun-world.net/9934.html
http://www.fun-world.net/9934K.html


9900
ADULT CLASSIC ASSORTMENT

What's Included:
3 Pcs. 9904 Witch
2 Pcs. 9906 Lady
Devil
2 Pcs. 9926 Monk
1 Pc. 9928 Skeleton
2 Pcs. 9935 Madam
Morticia
2 Pcs. 9937 Black
Robe

Case Pack:  12

Available Sizes:
Fits 4-14/STD 6'/200
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

9916
ADULT CLASSIC ASSORTMENT II - ADULT

What's Included:
2 Pcs. 9910 Nun
1 Pc. 9912 Lady
Pirate
1 Pc. 9914 Lady
Convict
2 Pcs. 9918 Man
Convict
1 Pc. 9920 Man Pirate
2 Pcs. 9932 Priest
2 Pcs. 9934 Doctor
Doctor
1 Pc. 9981 Nurse

Case Pack:  12

Available Sizes:
Fits 4-14/STD 6'/200
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

PLUS MENS COSTUMES 1004
GRIM REAPER - PLUS

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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5732
WEREWOLF - PLUS

What's Included:
Shirt
Mask
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

9939K
UNKNOWN PHANTOM - PLUS

What's Included:
Robe
Hooded Mask
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5731
COMPLETE ZOMBIE - PLUS

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Gloves
Mask with Wig

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

131515
KILLER CLOWN - PLUS

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Mask
Collar

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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132015
EVIL CLOWN - PLUS

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Collar
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

130445
BIG TOP CLOWN - PLUS

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Collar

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5733
TOGA! TOGA! - PLUS

What's Included:
Robe with Shoulder
Drape
Leaf Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs./16W/24W

Link:
fun-world.net

133165
PURPLE PAIN - PLUS

What's Included:
Coat
Dickey with attached
Jabot

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up to 50 Tall

Link:
fun-world.net
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135635
80'S TRACK SUIT - PLUS

What's Included:
Top
Pants

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137635
HIP 80'S TRACKSUIT - PLUS

What's Included:
Top
Pants

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

9915
CAPTAIN BLACKHEART - PLUS

What's Included:
Coat
Jabot
Belt
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

131025
NATIVE AMERICAN - PLUS

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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114145
RABBI - PLUS

What's Included:
Coat
Scarf
Hat with Payis
Beard

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

1176
GOT BUSTED! - PLUS

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Handcuffs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

1191
PRIEST - PLUS

What's Included:
Robe

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

1192
JAILBIRD - PLUS

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Cap
ID Number

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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1198
MONK - PLUS

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

130185
CELL BLOCK PSYCHO - PLUS

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Handcuffs
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

130945
BIG BAD GRANNY WOLF - PLUS

What's Included:
Nightgown w/Tail
Mask w/Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5725
JESUS - PLUS

What's Included:
Robe with Shoulder
Drape
Crown of Thorns
Wig and Beard Set

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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5745
MEDIEVAL MONK - PLUS

What's Included:
Robe
Hood with Capelet
Tonsure Wig
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5749
MAD SCIENTIST - PLUS

What's Included:
Coat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

9932XL
PRIEST - ADULT XL

What's Included:
Robe

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits STDX 6'/240 lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

110145
TOOTH FAIRY - PLUS

What's Included:
Top
Shorts
Tulle Skirt
Wings
Headpiece

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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131365
SKELE-BONER - PLUS

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Mask
Gloves
Pop-Up Phallus with
Pump

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

135195
TACO - PLUS

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

137795
COMMANDER-IN-CUFFS - PLUS

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Handcuffs
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net

5766
BEER KEG - PLUS

What's Included:
Beer Keg Tunic
Helmet with Beverage
Tap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Link:
fun-world.net
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FD100
4 ARM COSTUME DISPLAY RACK

Case Pack:  1

Link:
fun-world.net

INSTANT KITS

90114
KNOCKOUT!

What's Included:
Hooded Robe
Belt
Boxing Gloves with
Open Palm

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Link:
fun-world.net

OPPORTUNITY BUYS
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110884S
LADY IN WAITING - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult SM 2/8

Available:
Pack 6: 4 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

111602
RUFFLE RAINBOW UNICORN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress with Attached
Wings
Tail
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

111612L
RUFFLE MERMAID

What's Included:
Dress
Sleevelets
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

111721
UNICORN CAPE

What's Included:
Cape
Hood

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Fits Up to 3T
XL Fits Up to 6

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net
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112182L
PINK PUNK PIRATE

What's Included:
Dress
Hip Sash
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 4 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

113064
AUTHENTIC DELTA FORCE - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Vest
Boonie Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 11 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

113141
FIREMAN

What's Included:
Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 6/12 MOS
Large 12/24 MOS

Available:
Pack 6: 6 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

113141L
FIREMAN

What's Included:
Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Infant 12/24 MOS

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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113141S
FIREMAN

What's Included:
Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Infant 6/12 MOS

Available:
Pack 6: 6 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

113151S
POLICEMAN

What's Included:
Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Infant 6/12 MOS

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

113181
DELUXE INFANT OCCUPATION ASSORTMENT

Assortment:
6 Pcs. 113141
Fireman 3S/3L
6 Pcs. 113151
Policeman 3S/3L

Case Pack:  12

Available Sizes:
Small 6/12 MOS
Large 12/24 MOS

Available:
Pack 12: 5 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

113282
POODLE SKIRT - CHILD

What's Included:
Skirt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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113282L
POODLE SKIRT - CHILD

What's Included:
Skirt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 44 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

113282M
POODLE SKIRT - CHILD

What's Included:
Skirt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Available:
Pack 6: 67 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

113282S
POODLE SKIRT - CHILD

What's Included:
Skirt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 9 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

113672S
ZOMBIE SOCK HOP

What's Included:
Dress
Belt
Hair Tie

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net
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114034
PILGRIM - ADULT

What's Included:
Top
Knickers
Collar
Hat
Shoe Buckles

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 14 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

114062
COLONIAL BOY

What's Included:
Vest/Shirt
Knickers
Shoe Buckles
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

114141L
RABBI

What's Included:
Coat
Scarf
Hat with Payis
Beard

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 3T/4T

Available:
Pack 6: 16 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

114704
HEAD OF THE CLASS - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Fun Specs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
SM 2/8
ML 10/14

Available:
Pack 6: 26 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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115271S
LI'L GOLFER - TODDLER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Cap
Socks

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 24MOS/2T

Available:
Pack 6: 12 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

115382L
BAT QUEEN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress with Wings
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 16 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

115672M
GEORGE WASHINGTON - CHILD

What's Included:
Jacket
Knickers
Jabot
Bandolier

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Available:
Pack 6: 8 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

115672S
GEORGE WASHINGTON - CHILD

What's Included:
Jacket
Knickers
Jabot
Bandolier

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 4 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

167

http://www.fun-world.net/115271.html
http://www.fun-world.net/115382.html
http://www.fun-world.net/115672.html
http://www.fun-world.net/115672.html


115682S
BEN FRANKLIN - CHILD

What's Included:
Jacket
Jabot
Knickers
Shoe Buckles

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 24 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

115734L
ZOMBIE PIRATE QUEEN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult ML 10/14

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

115751
SWEET PRINCESS

What's Included:
Dress
Cape

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 3T/4T
Medium 4/6
Large 8/10

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

115751L
SWEET PRINCESS

What's Included:
Dress
Cape

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10
Fits Up To Size 10

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net
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115751S
SWEET PRINCESS

What's Included:
Dress
Cape

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 3T/4T

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

115792L
GOTHIC BEAUTY - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Choker
Gloves
Headband
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 11 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

115792M
GOTHIC BEAUTY - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Choker
Gloves
Headband
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Available:
Pack 6: 13 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

115792XL
GOTHIC BEAUTY - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Choker
Gloves
Headband
Footless Tights

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
XL Child 14/16

Available:
Pack 6: 10 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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115891XS
TEDDY BEAR - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Hooded Tunic
Shoe Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
INFANT 12/18 MOS

Available:
Pack 6: 10 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

116091XL
PUMPKIN PATCH WITCH

What's Included:
Dress
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler XL 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

116231L
COLOR-ME-CUTIE

What's Included:
Dress
Hair Accessory

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 3T/4T

Available:
Pack 6: 8 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

116341BXL
PRETTY PRETTY PRINCESS BLUE

What's Included:
Blue Gown

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler XL 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net
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117251
JOLLY JACK O'LANTERN

What's Included:
Tunic

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 24 MOS

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

117462M
CAMO CUTIE

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Belt
Cap
T-Shirt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Available:
Pack 6: 3 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

117671L
CUDDLY WOLF CUB - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Hooded Tunic
Tail
Shoe Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available:
Pack 6: 8 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

117671S
CUDDLY WOLF CUB - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Hooded Tunic
Tail
Shoe Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Infant 18/24 MOS

Available:
Pack 6: 10 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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117885
STAR PILOT - PLUS

What's Included:
Jumpsuit

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

118512L
ZOMBIE BALLERINA

What's Included:
Dress
2 Sleevelets

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

118512S
ZOMBIE BALLERINA

What's Included:
Dress
2 Sleevelets

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

118622L
MUMMY

What's Included:
Dress
Sleevelets
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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119062RS
SKULL DRAGON NINJA - CHILD

What's Included:
Top w/Arm Guards
Pants w/Shin Guards
Tunic
Mask
Belt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 3 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

119532S
WICK'D WOLFIE

What's Included:
Dress
2 Glovelets
Footless Tights
Headband with Ears
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

119581XS
MAGICAL UNICORN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Hooded Tunic
w/attached Wings &
Tail

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
INFANT 12/18 MOS

Available:
Pack 6: 16 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

119591PKS
FAIRYTALE PRINCESS

What's Included:
Gown
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 24MOS/2T

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net
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119624
CARRY ME LEPRECHAUN - ADULT

What's Included:
3D Character Pants

Case Pack:  3

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 3: 18 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

119634
CARRY ME GORILLA - ADULT

What's Included:
3D Character Pants

Case Pack:  3

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 3: 95 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

119664
CARRY ME WEIGHTLIFTER - ADULT

What's Included:
3D Character Pants

Case Pack:  3

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 3: 45 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

119674
CARRY ME COUGAR - ADULT

What's Included:
3D Character Pants

Case Pack:  3

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 3: 38 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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119711
CARRY ME UNICORN - TODDLER

What's Included:
3D Character Pants

Case Pack:  4

Available Sizes:
Large 3T/4T
XL 4/6

Available:
Pack 4: 20 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

119872
PEACOCK QUEEN CHLD CSTM

What's Included:
Dress
Wings
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 10 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

122524L
SASSY GNOME - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Tights
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult ML 10/14

Available:
Pack 6: 10 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

122524S
SASSY GNOME - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Tights
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult SM 2/8

Available:
Pack 6: 8 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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122933M
MONSTER BRIDE

What's Included:
Dress
Waist Cinch

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Available:
Pack 6: 4 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

122971S
WILD CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hood
Sleevelets
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 24MOS/2T

Available:
Pack 3: 1 Carton
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

122983
BLUE BEASTIE TEEN

What's Included:
Dress
Hood
Sleevelets
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Junior (0-9)

Available:
Pack 6: 4 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

123162M
UNICORN - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Hood with Horn
Boot Covers

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Available:
Pack 6: 26 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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124174L
GHOSTLY LADY - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Chain Belt

Case Pack:  3

Available Sizes:
Adult Large 12/14

Available:
Pack 3: 14 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

124174M
GHOSTLY LADY - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Chain Belt

Case Pack:  3

Available Sizes:
Adult Medium 8/10

Available:
Pack 3: 9 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

124174S
GHOSTLY LADY - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Chain Belt

Case Pack:  3

Available Sizes:
Adult Small 4/6

Available:
Pack 3: 7 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

124292S
GOLDEN GODDESS - CHILD

What's Included:
Gown
2 Arm Cuffs with
Drapes

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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124462XL
ROCKIN' 80'S - CHILD

What's Included:
Dress
Fingerless Lace
Gloves
Headband with Bow

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
XL Child 14/16

Available:
Pack 6: 7 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

124654
EVIL QUEEN - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Headpiece

Case Pack:  3

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Available:
Pack 3: 31 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

124654L
EVIL QUEEN - ADULT

What's Included:
Gown
Headpiece

Case Pack:  3

Available Sizes:
Adult Large 12/14

Available:
Pack 3: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

124834
MOONLIGHT UNICORN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Wings
Horn Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net
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124834L
MOONLIGHT UNICORN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Wings
Horn Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult ML 10/14

Available:
Pack 6: 22 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

124834S
MOONLIGHT UNICORN - ADULT

What's Included:
Dress
Wings
Horn Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Adult SM 2/8

Available:
Pack 6: 23 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

125991
RODEO RIDER - TODDLER

What's Included:
Hat
Dress
Neckerchief

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
S 24 MOS/2T
L 3T/4T
XL Child 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

131002L
PIT BULL BIKER

What's Included:
Muscle Chest
Vest
Mask
Collar
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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131002M
PIT BULL BIKER

What's Included:
Muscle Chest
Vest
Mask
Collar
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131004
PIT BULL BIKER

What's Included:
Muscle Chest
Vest
Mask
Collar
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131005
PIT BULL BIKER

What's Included:
Muscle Chest
Vest
Mask
Collar
Gloves

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 10 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131021L
NATIVE AMERICAN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Headband

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 3T/4T

Available:
Pack 6: 5 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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131464
JUNK YARD DOG

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Mask
Collar

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 16 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131465
JUNK YARD DOG

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Mask
Collar

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 3 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131521
DUCK HUNTER

What's Included:
Coverall
Beard
Ball Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large 3T/4T
XL 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 21 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131521L
DUCK HUNTER

What's Included:
Coverall
Beard
Ball Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 3T/4T

Available:
Pack 6: 78 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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131521XL
DUCK HUNTER

What's Included:
Coverall
Beard
Ball Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler XL 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 76 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131522
DUCK HUNTER

What's Included:
Coveralls
Beard
Ball Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 35 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131522L
DUCK HUNTER

What's Included:
Coveralls
Beard
Ball Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 26 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131522M
DUCK HUNTER

What's Included:
Coveralls
Beard
Ball Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Available:
Pack 6: 29 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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131524
DUCK HUNTER

What's Included:
Coverall
Beard
Ball Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 19 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131525
DUCK HUNTER

What's Included:
Coverall
Beard
Ball Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 18 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131704
UNION ZOMBIE

What's Included:
Blue Jacket with
attached Bandolier
Pants
Belt with US Logo
Hat
Zombie Gloves
Zombie Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 4 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131734
BIG BABY - NO PRINT - ADULT

What's Included:
Romper
Mask
* NO PRINT
VERSION

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 5 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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131754
REDNECK GROOM

What's Included:
Vest with attached
Shirt Front and Tie
Pants
Ball Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 28 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131922L
JUNGLE OPS

What's Included:
Muscle Chest
Top/Vest
Pants

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 10 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131922M
JUNGLE OPS

What's Included:
Muscle Chest
Top/Vest
Pants

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Medium Child 8/10

Available:
Pack 6: 19 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

131962DS
AUTHENTIC CAMO SOLDIER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Available:
Pack 6: 8 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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132135
FAKE NEWS REPORTER - PLUS

What's Included:
Jacket
Name Tag

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up to 50 Tall

Available:
Pack 6: 6 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

133032L
WARRIOR

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Sleevelets
Headpiece with
Headband
Belt with Apron

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 4 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

133364
PHARAOH - ADULT

What's Included:
Tunic
Belt
Arm Cuffs

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 3 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

133694
ZOMBIE GROOM - ADULT

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 19 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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134585
WOLF WARRIOR - PLUS

What's Included:
Top
Pants
Hood

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 72 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

134605
GHOSTLY GANGSTER - PLUS

What's Included:
Top with attached
Vest Front & Tie
Pants
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 42 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

135241L
ROCK 'N' ROLL 50'S JACKET - TODDLER

What's Included:
Jacket

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large 3T/4T

Available:
Pack 6: 11 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

135295
THE CHAIRMAN - PLUS

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 9 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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135444
ROCKET MAN - ADULT

What's Included:
Jacket
Pants
Pop-Up Rocket
Phallus
Hand Held Pump
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 18 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

135445
ROCKET MAN - PLUS

What's Included:
Jacket
Pants
Mask
Pop-Rocket Phallus
Hand Held Pump

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'2"/300
lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 14 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

135534
LU SKELE-BONES - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Hooded Mask
Gloves
Shoe Covers
Battery Pack

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 12 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

135544
BIG TOP TINY TERROR - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt
Pants
Hat
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 19 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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135594
LIGHTNING NINJA - ADULT

What's Included:
Hood with LU EL 1/2
Mask
EVA Armor with EL
LU - FRONT
EVA Wrist Guards
EVA Shin Guards
Pants
Shirt
Poly/Foam Front
Tunic
Belt
4 Mode Battery Box
(On/Off Static Slow
Flash and Fast
Strobe)
Shoulder Pads
*Requires 2 x AA
Batteries (Not
Included)

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 10 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

135761
LI'L ALIEN - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Tunic w/attached
Saucer
Hood

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 24 MOS/2T
Large 3T/4T

Available:
Pack 6: 35 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

135761L
LI'L ALIEN - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Tunic w/attached
Saucer
Hood

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Large 3T/4T

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

135794
JACK O'MEOFF - ADULT

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Pop-Up Phallus
Hand Pump
Gloves
Mask

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 46 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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135954
BABY PREZ - ADULT

What's Included:
Mask
Jumpsuit
Battery Powered Fan
to Inflate/Battery Pack
Bonnet

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 11 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

136651S
CANDY CORN CLOWN - TODDLER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Collar
Hat

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Toddler 24MOS/2T

Available:
Pack 6: 2 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

136912L
BOBBLE HEAD GHOST - CHILD

What's Included:
Mask
Gloves
Hood
Robe

Case Pack:  4

Available Sizes:
Large Child 12/14

Available:
Pack 4: 4 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

136914
BOBBLE HEAD GHOST - ADULT

What's Included:
Mask
Gloves
Hood
Robe

Case Pack:  4

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 4: 16 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net
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1469L
BABY HIPPO LARGE - INFANT/TODDLER

What's Included:
Jumpsuit with
Attached Tutu
Hood
Snap Open/Close
Inseam

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Infant 12/24 MOS

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net

5052X
DEFECTIVE MUSCLE SHIRT - ADULT

What's Included:
Shirt

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up To 6'/200 lbs.

Available:
Pack 6: 335 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

90376XL
C-NOTE COAT - PLUS

What's Included:
Jacket

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Fits Up to 50 Tall

Available:
Pack 6: 34 Cartons

Link: fun-world.net

9728
COVERT COMMANDO - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Ball Cap

Assortment:
6S 6M 6L or
2S/2M/2L

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small 4/6
Medium 8/10
Large 12/14

Available:
Pack 6: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net
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9728S
COVERT COMMANDO - CHILD

What's Included:
Jumpsuit
Ball Cap

Case Pack:  6

Available Sizes:
Small Child 4/6

Available:
Pack 3: 1 Carton

Link: fun-world.net
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